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“Live life out loud” Delaney

ARRIVAL REMINDER

School doors do not open – even in inclement or cold weather – until 8:15 AM.  When there is a delayed
opening, this two-hour shift has doors open at 10:15 AM.   We simply do not have the staff to supervise the

students in settings that reflect health and safety guidelines.

Please remember that when you are dropping your children off for the day that they will be outside until this
time so dress appropriately.  As always, your cooperation is appreciated.

THANK YOU PTO

As we encounter weather that is wet, cold and or icy/snowy – we find that we are SO APPRECIATIVE of the
wonderful classroom bins of indoor recess activities that the PTO provided earlier this year.  The students

enjoy engaging with novel “indoor recess only” items providing a welcome break in the middle of the day.  Just
another way that our families support the experience of our Franklin students.

It was a short week so not much more to say except –
Have a wonderful weekend!

Take care of yourself and each other.

Mrs. Tierney


